
 

           
 

     Forest Health Care  
    Patient Group 

    Meeting Invitation 
 

 
PATIENT CONSULTATION MEETING 

 
The developers would like to hear your views at an early stage,  

as plans take shape for a new health centre in Cinderford.  
 

Monday 25
th
 September 2017  

6:30pm – 8pm  
 

Belle Vue Chambers (Council Offices) 
The Belle Vue Centre 

Belle Vue Road  
Cinderford 

Gloucestershire 
GL14 2AA 

 
Expected duration approximately 1.5 hours, light refreshments provided 

 
    Please e-mail or telephone reception to confirm attendance. 

Please note we need to confirm attendance numbers  
for refreshments by Monday 18th September 2017.    

 
 
 

RSVP by Friday 15th September 2017:  Email: fhc.reception@nhs.net 
      Telephone: (01594) 820820  

mailto:fhc.reception@nhs.net

